Private Equity owned practices have destroyed the safety of patients in the name of gaining
profits. The acquisition of practices, surgery centers, and medical clinics by PE have led to
destabilization and worsening access to appropriately trained physicians and healthcare
providers for patients. We have seen unsafe delivery of medical care to maximize profits and
total throughput. Please support HB 4130 to keep patients safe.



